
 
 
The Town of Boxford is pleased to announce that it will launch its electricity supply program, 
Boxford Community Electricity, in June 2024! The Town’s primary offering, Boxford Standard, 
will cost less than the current National Grid Residential Basic Service rate, while also 
providing an additional 10% renewable energy (though future savings cannot be 
guaranteed). 
 
Most residential and small business customers can expect to receive a postcard and 
notification letter from the Town in early April with full details about the program. You can 
also learn more at our website, BoxfordElectricity.com, or join us at an upcoming community 
meeting: 
 

● April 23, 2024 at 6 pm: Town Hall, in-person or virtual attendance. Find the virtual link at 
BoxfordElectricity.com 
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